
MEMO 
To: Carroll County Board of Supervisors 

From: Michael Watson 

Date: 12-8--20 

Subject: Litter Grant Appropriation 

I request that the Board approve and appropriate $9077.00 for the Litter Grant for funds received 
from the Department of Environmental Quality. 



Crystal Adams 

From: ceds@deq.virginia.gov  
Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2020 5:53 PM 
To: Cellell Dalton; Crystal Adams 

Cc: Crystal Adams 

Subject: FY2021 Non-Competitive Litter Prevention and Recycling Grant 

Matthew J. Strickler 
Secretary of Natural Resources 

COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA 
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY 
Street address: 1111 E. Main Street, Suite 1400, Richmond, 

Virginia 23219 
Mailing address: P.O. Box 1105, Richmond, Virginia 23218 

www.deq.virginia.gov  

David K. Paylor 
Director 

(804) 698-4000 
1-800-592-5482 

November 18, 2020 

Cellell Dalton 

County Administrator 

Carroll County 

605-1 Pine Street 

Hillsville, VA 24343 

Dear Cellell Dalton: 

I am pleased to inform you that a grant award of $9,077.00 has been approved for the Carroll County Litter Prevention 

and Recycling Program activities for the period July 1, 2020 to June 30, 2021. Processing of the grant awards is 

underway, and a payment for this amount should be received within the next two weeks if funds can be transferred 

electronically (EDI) or in thirty days if processing by check is required. 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Prina Chudasama at 

prina.chudasama@deq.virginia.gov  or at (804) 698-4159. 

Sincerely, 

LLVL 
Sanjay Thirunagari 

Manager, Recycling and Litter Programs 

Division of Land Protection & Revitalization 
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